
                   

Canton Woods Senior Center 

Walk for the Woods 2019! 

Saturday September 21st! 

Canton Woods invites you to be a part of this annual event. Join us at 

the Walk!  

Walk for the Woods! is held in September to celebrate National Senior 

Center Month!  

Walk for the Woods 2019!  Steps off from Canton Woods   at 9:00am 

(rain or shine) 

Walk for the Woods 2019! Is a fund raiser & wellness event for Canton 

Woods.   

Registration forms available at the Center 

 & on the Village of Baldwinsville website 

www.baldwinsville.org  


